
It time to sign up for 

Bowls' Big Weekend 

again.  Details are on 

the BE Website.  Friday 

26th to Monday 29th 

May.  This year they are 

hoping that local clubs 

will work together to 

cover each day in order 

to offer the best 

coverage for prospective 

new bowlers.

Please ensure that 

you keep checking 

the BS website for 

news updates.  There 

will be important 

updates from BE 

coming soon.

Bowls Surrey IT Assistant vacancy

Due to the increased demand on the IT side of Bowls Surrey, 

we are looking for someone with IT Skills to assist us.

Their primary responsibility will be to assist clubs and 

members using the system.  They will also assist the IT Co-

ordinator with other aspects of the work. 

Interviews will commence from 17th April.  If you would like 

to apply for this position, please contact Sheron Mitchell in 

writing by 14th April - administrator@bowlssurrey.com

BOWLS SURREY FORUMS

Don't forget that we are holding 3 open members forums 

that are open to ALL members of ALL affilated clubs in 

Surrey.  Please ensure that at least one member from your 

club attends one of the meetings as there will be a lot of 

news given out.  Please let Sheron know which one you 

are attending.  

April 2nd 11am at Southey BC - Limited Spaces

FULL - April 3rd 7pm at Wey Valley IBC - FULL

April 5th 7pm at Doynings IBC - Limited Spaces 

Have you bought your new Law Book?  They are on sale 

now and every club and every player should have one.  

Buy yours now from www.Prontaprintbuyonline.com 

search for World Bowls - Laws of the sport of Bowls 

Crystal Mark Fourth Edition (Version 4)
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Hello Everyone.  The 2023 outdoor season is starting soon.  I hope you are all working 

hard to get your clubs ready.  Lots of jobs need doing at this time of year and many 

hands make light work.  I look forward to seeing you all soon.  Charlotte BS 

Communications

The Surrey 

competition draws 

are on the system.  

Please add the names 

of your team mates 

ready for your first 

games. 

Has your club investigated the BE Bowls Bash?  It is a 

fun new way of playing the sport that you already love.  

Why not look it up and see if it would suit your club.  

You may even gain some new members from it.


